Attachment 2

Steve Stewart

605 Royal Lane

Celina Ohio, 45822

(419) 733-1574
Steve.stewart@celinaschools.org

June 5, 2018

Celina City School District Board of Education
585 East Livingston Street
Celina, Ohio, 45822

Dear Board of Education and Dr. Schmiesing,

| am writing this letter to request that my employment status be changed to 66% (2/3)
FTE with insurance and benefits to continue. The other 33% (1/3) of my position will be
fulfilled through Job Sharing status as outlined in section 16.03 of the Master
Agreement. My building principal agrees with this change and a plan is in place to
ensure students continue to receive high quality education and support in the Job
Training Program.

| am involved in designing, creating, and running a new restaurant to be built at the
Moeller Brew Barn. | have spent many hours coming to this decision and it is one |
haven't taken lightly. As many of my friends and acquaintances know | originally went
to Culinary school before pursuing my career in teaching and it is something I've always
been passionate about.

| feel The Job Sharing status will be mutually beneficial for myself and Celina City
Schools. | understand that to continue Job Sharing the superintendent will need to be
notified by April 1 of each year. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

ﬁ%@

Steve Stewart




